
  CITY OF LA CROSSE  
 ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 
      400 LA CROSSE ST  
                     LA CROSSE, WI  54601-3396 
  PHONE: 608-789-7505 
     FAX: 608-789-8184  
 
 

     September 8, 2015 
 
 
     Re:  FIRE STATION NO. 4 PORCH ROOF 
                                   REPLACEMENT 
         (QUOTE)  
 
 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
 
The following quotes were received for the Fire Station No. 4 Porch Roof Replacement 
(Quote) Project: 
 
MCCCABE ROOFING, INC.    $5,755.00 
HOKAH, MINNESOTA 
 
Braund Building Center, LLC    $5,951.00 
Onalaska, Wisconsin 
 
Interstate Roofing & WTP, Inc.   $6,894.00 
Onalaska, Wisconsin 
 
 
The Engineer estimate for the Fire Station No. 4 Porch Roof Replacement (Quote) 
Project is $5,000.00. 
 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the quote to McCabe Roofing, Inc. 
in the amount of $5,755.00. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
     Randy Turtenwald 
     City Engineer 
 
RT:kn 


